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August 13, 2009

Rusty Harman

Customer Relations Senior Director

7007 SeaWorld Drive

Orlando, FL 32821

Dear Mr. Harman:

We appreciate your taking the time to respond to our letter with concerns of a guest to the Orlando SeaWorld park being asked by one of your employees to stop breastfeeding her baby.  And, we commend SeaWorld for having several comfortable locations within the park designated for those breastfeeding mothers who might enjoy an air-conditioned or more private location to breastfeed their child.  

However, the law in the State of Florida states:

	Title XXIX
PUBLIC HEALTH
	Chapter 383
MATERNAL AND INFANT HEALTH CARE
	

	

	383.015  Breastfeeding.--The breastfeeding of a baby is an important and basic act of nurture which must be encouraged in the interests of maternal and child health and family values, and in furtherance of this goal: 

(1)  A mother may breastfeed her baby in any location, public or private, where the mother is otherwise authorized to be, irrespective of whether the nipple of the mother's breast is uncovered during or incidental to the breastfeeding. 
History.--s. 1, ch. 93-4; s. 2, ch. 94-217. 


http://www.leg.state.fl.us/Statutes/index.cfm?App_mode=Display_Statute&Search_String=&URL=Ch0383/SEC015.HTM&Title=->2004->Ch0383->Section%20015#0383.015
A breastfeeding mother should be able to respond to her child’s cry for hunger as quickly as a bottle feeding mother without having to delay her child’s feeding to travel across the park to a designated breastfeeding location.  It’s humane to feed a baby or young child when they become hungry.

Breastfeeding mothers like all other mammals should be allowed to feed their young without harassment, treats or interference of any kind. And, in Florida, it’s the law….breastfeeding anywhere, anytime!  

Breastfeeding mothers and especially their babies visiting the park would be very appreciative if your employees were well informed of the law and the necessity for a mother to be allowed to breastfeed her child without harassment, treats or interference in any location within the park.  

Sincerely,
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Pat Lindsey, IBCLC, RLC

President of Florida Breastfeeding Coalition, Inc.

